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Dear Members of the Oregon Legislature,

As a physician, I see climate change as a significant threat to our future health and well being.

The changes we currently see in the environment — from toxic wildfires leading to air pollution and long term
impact on respiratory and cardiovascular health, to impaired crop yields due to drought leading to world wide
worsening of malnutrition, to the spread of infectious diseases such as malaria — have all been associated with man
made climate change.

The Cap and Invest policies currently before the Oregon Legislation will be both an effective and just way forward
to secure a healthy future for our children and grandchildren.

Thank you for your consideration.

Phyllis Brown MD (retired)
Portland, Oregon 97212


